Ms Sarah Proudfoot

General Manager, Consumers and Markets
Australian Energy Regulator

GPO Box 520

Melbourne VIC 3001

Dear Madam,
In Regards to Solar power buy back from Customers/Residents of Iron Knob or Kimba Area.

Clause 23 states there are no other suppliers of electricity other than the GFG or Defence
department. This is not true.

There several residents in the Town of Iron Knob who have solar power supplies installed in
there Homes who do not get paid at present for the excess energy they generate and put back
onto our local grid. I believe this is because of this Exemption that has no mention to the buy
back of Customers Solar generated power.

Can you please amend this application so that Cowell electric has to buy back the excess
power generated by Resident Solar systems at the present State required amounts or more.

I'am a resident of Iron Knob who intends to put a Solar system onto our Home.

Name and address withheld.



